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Dear Resident 
 
The purpose of this leaflet is to inform you of the Council’s proposal to amend parking arrangements for 
the Tulse Hill Zone ‘H’ Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ). 

In response to proposals for the extension of the Zone ‘H’ CPZ into Croxted Road south of the railway 
bridge we have been working with Southwark Council on a proposal to create more parking flexibility for 
residents of Croxted Road. 

Having opted for a shared approach for the proposed CPZ extension on Croxted Road, by which both 
Lambeth Zone ‘H’ CPZ parking permits would be valid in bays on the Southwark side of Croxted Road 
and Southwark Zone ‘HH’ CPZ parking permits valid on the Lambeth side, we thought it an opportune 
time to also offer this more flexible approach to your part of Croxted Road as well. It has, therefore, been 
decided that the Council will carry out this Statutory Consultation to seek your views on this proposal. 
 
Where can I see exactly what is being proposed in my area? 
To view detailed plans of the proposals please visit the council website, www.lambeth.gov.uk/hcpz. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What happens next? 
The results of the consultation along with officers’ recommendations will be presented in a report to the 
Deputy Leader (Environment and Clean Air) of the Council. Once a decision is made you will be 
informed accordingly. 
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How can I give my views? 
 
A Notice of the Council’s intentions to introduce these measures will be published in a local newspaper 
(South London Press), London Gazette and posted on lamp columns in the area.  

Representations for and against the proposals described in this Notice must be made in writing to: 
Parking Design, Capital Programmes, P.O. Box 734, Winchester, S023 5DG or email 
cpzconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk quoting reference H CPZ by no later than 25 October 2019. 

Objections must relate only to the elements of the scheme that are subject to this statutory consultation. 
All representations along with Officers’ comments and recommendations will be presented in a final report 
to be considered by the Council. This report will set out whether the Council will introduce a CPZ in the 
area, and if so, which roads will be subject to such controls. The Council is required to give weight to the 
nature and content of your representations and not necessarily the quantity. Your reasons are, therefore, 
important to us. 

A copy of the proposed Traffic Management Order, detailed plans of the proposals and the Council’s 
Statement of Reasons relating to the scheme can be inspected at the Brixton Library, Brixton Hill, London 
SW2 1JQ. This information is also available on Lambeth Council’s website, www.lambeth.gov.uk/hcpz. 
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